Learn More Aboutz

US 250/29 Bypass to Old Garth Road Operational
Improvement Project

WITH THE VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 from 6 - 7:30 pm

Lane Auditorium at the Mclntire County Office Building

Albemarle County is inviting the Virginia Department of Transportation to
present and inform the community about its upcoming US 250/29 Bypass to
Old Garth Road Operational Improvement Project. This project will implement
improvements to the 250/29 Southbound Ramp and Old Garth Road
addressing vehicle backups that currently occur on this stretch of roadway.

Members of the community are encouraged to attend this presentation by
VDOT representatives to learn more about why these improvements are
necessary for smoother traffic flow, the next steps of the project, and what to

expect moving forward.

Learn more about the project at:

virginiadot.org/projects/culpeper/us-250-old-garth-rd.asp




